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Working From Home

Sent: May 25, 2022 5:27 PM

From: Roland Yeghiaian-Alvandi (Nepean Blue Mountains LHD)

To: @CCLHD-GOS-ROConsultants;

Hi All
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Thanks
RYA

As we are now out of any health order that requires working from home all Medical Staff are expected to return to work
on-site each day as of Monday 30th May 2022.
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